Jennifer Mason <jlm0061@auburn.edu>
Fri 5/25, 1:59 PM
Sheena Stewart
Hi Sheena,
 
Oh, that would be wonderful! Yes, we would love to have you present during that time slot. Are you okay with self-moderating as well, since that’s your session room?
If you can send me your information, I will add it to the online schedule and to our correction sheets.
 
Thank you so much!
 
Best,
Jenn
Jennifer L. Mason
Director of International Initiatives
Office of International Programs
Auburn University
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